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PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy 7o Do Great Things
Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
P.G. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

August 26, 2009

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Docket No. UG-091258 (Advice No. 2009-15)
Substitute Tariff Filing —~ Do Not Redocket - Filed Electronically

Dear Mr. Danner:

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (the “Company” or “PSE”) hereby submits, in connection with Docket No. UE-
091258, the following substitute tariff sheets to replace the tariff sheets filed on August 4, 2009, under
the Company’s Advice No. 2009-15. This substitute filing is pursuant to RCW 80.28.060 and Chapter
480-80 WAC and includes the following portions of the Company’s tariff for natural gas service:

WN U-2 - (Natural Gas Tariff):
Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 35 - Rule 21, Natural Gas Rules and Regulations (Continued)
Firm Service Priority (Continued)
First Revision of Sheet No. 37-C - Rule 23, Natural Gas Rules and Regulations (Continued)
Interruptible Sales and Transportation Service Priority (Continued)
Second Revision of Sheet No. 37-D - Rule 23, Natural Gas Rules and Regulations (Continued)
Interruptible Sales and Transportation Service Priority (Continued)

The purpose of this filing is to provide substitute tariff sheets reflecting elimination of the price increases
over the next five years that were designed to phase-in the impact of the proposed change. The Company
recently became aware of an objection to this phase-in and discussed this filing with the objecting party.
That party agreed that the Company is free, in the future, to again propose the phase-in or some other
level or type of penalty for failure to comply with a curtailment request. The Company intends to
attempt to resolve any disagreement and make a filing in the future to provide sufficient incentive to
customers to curtail so that the system is protected from loss/failure due to failure to curtail when
requested. PSE has also discussed these proposed substitute tariff sheets with the Commission’s Staff.

The enclosed substitute tariff sheets reflect issue dates of August 4, 2009, and effective dates of
September 4, 2009. These substitute tariff sheets do not increase the rates contained in the pending tariff
sheets or make any material changes to the terms and conditions and are being made to reflect changes
agreed upon with the Commission’s Staff. Therefore, substitution should be allowed as provided in
WAC 480-80-111(1) (a) and (b).
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Mr. David Danner

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 for additional information about this filing. If you have
any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Very truly yours,
T leloes /018

Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures

ce: Simon J. fitch, Public Counsel
Sheree Strom Carson, Perkins Coie
Paula Pyron, NWIGU





